

To All Residents Goulden House Estate Office Entrance A Bullen Street Battersea London SW11 3HF

T 020 7924 5213 F 020 7924 5441 E office@gouldenhouse.org Thursday 30th July 2020

Dear Resident

Re: Update on 2019/20 Year End Accounts & 2020 AGM

I am writing to advise that the 19/20 Year End Accounts for Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd have been signed by the Goulden House Management Committee.

The normal process would be that once the Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd Management Committee signed the Year End Accounts, the AGM would automatically be called for you to review the Year End Accounts, unfortunately, due to current COVID-19 Government Social Distancing Measures, we are not in a position to call the AGM. I can also advise that a large percentage of AGMs' and GMs' have been deferred until such time that Government Social Distancing Measures are eased to allow such meetings to take place. We shall continue to monitor the situation and will of course communicate any changes to you which will permit us to hold the AGM and GMs'.

However, I can advise that the 19/20 Year End Accounts have been placed on the GH website and if you require a hard copy of the accounts, please email the Goulden House Estate Office at office@gouldenhouse.org where our staff will be more than happy to print off a copy of the 19/20 Year End Accounts and put them in your letterbox.

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd

Yours Sincerely

A Azarpour

Secretary of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd Management Committee